PACIFIC GAS A& ELECTRIC COMPANY COP i

INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS
741.5

Review Committee File No. 763
Pipe Line Operations Grievance No. D.Gr/C 11-67-1
Board and Lodging When Working with General Construction

March 25, 1968

MR. F. E. GLENDENING, Chairman
Pipe Line Operations
Joint Grievance Committee

The Union has recently informed the Company members of
the Review Committee that the above-subject grievance has been
withdrawn from the agenda of the Review Committee. We are
attaching a copy of the Union's letter for your informationm.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Joint Grievance Committee meeting that this case is
considered closed.
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March 21, 1968

Mr. L. V. Brown, Chairman
Review Committee

Pacific Gas § Blectric Company
245 Market Stroet

San Prancisco, California

Dear Mr. Brown:

Reference i3 made to R. C. #763-67-37 (Pipe Line
Operations Degartucnt Grievance #11-67-1). Union
wishes to withdraw this grievance from the active
agenda of the Review Committee. It is Union's
understending that the Department has been
instructed to the effect that in the future, when
transfers of this nature are made, adequate doard
and lodging be available st the time the men report
to the temperary headquarters.

Very truly yours,

‘Jehn J. ¥ilder, Secretary
Review Counittoc
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